
6th December 2020 

Forward Planning Team 
Local Development Plan 
Scottish Borders Council 
Newtown St Boswells 
TD6 0SA 

Local Development Plan – Site Code EGL 16B 

Dear Sirs, 

With reference to your notification of 2nd November regarding the continuance of identifying this site in the Proposed 
Local Development Plan – we write to advise and clarify that as the owners of part of this site we do not wish to have 
our property considered for housing development. 

The attached file ( ) identifies the land in our ownership. This comprises both the yellow area 
immediately to the front of our home ( ) and also the smaller adjacent orange area. 

Over a number of years, the yellow-shaded area  has been developed into a terraced 
garden and, for the foreseeable future, we have no intention of considering any housing development in that area and 
request that it be removed from this Site Code.  

The larger development area, shaded in pink, is not in our ownership. 

Michael M. Gray 
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From:

Sent: 06 December 2020 21:54

To: localplan

Subject: Site EGL 16B

Attachments: SBC LDP 20.docx

CAUTION: External Email  

Please see the attached 2 files.  

a) SBC LDP which provides background 
b)  - a site plan indicating the land in our ownership. 

I would be grateful if you would acknowledge receipt of this communication. 

Thank you 

Michael M. Gray 




